
Minutes for Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 

Tuftonboro Town Offices – 6:00 pm 

September 14th, 2021 

Present: Brandon Woody (Chairman), Jeff Reisner, Marc Weimer, Guy Pike (Selectmen Representative)  

Chairman opened the meeting with update taken from Dennis 

• Old home Days went well, 4 entries for boat race, lots of spectators, next year there will be 

more entries and a possible competition between schools 

o Scavenger Hunt went well, Pinecone donated 5 gift cards for the winners 

o Both Town Clerks helped a lot with the events, as well as Eileen, Marc, and Larry. 

• October 2nd will be the Town Wide Yard Sale 

• Punt Pass and Kick will take place October 16th 

• CPR Class in conjunction with Fire Station will take place on October 26th 

• Dodge ball will start up at Tuftonboro Central school Thursday nights from 6-8pm for 6 weeks.  

• Volleyball Net was put up at Tuftonboro Central 

• 24 people, 12 teams are participating in Corn Hole 

o Marc made a note on the lack of Summer Corn Hole, and wants more discussion to take 

place on that, and have it scheduled for next summer 

▪ Possibly tie in summer corn hole with a championship ending on Old Home Days 

Chairman then reminded the committee that the Town appreciation dinner will take place the following 

Tuesday at Camp Belknap 

Chairman stated the need for the commissioners to choose an area for focus each, suggested Jeff 

Reisner take on leading the commission in the Capital Improvements planning, Eileen lead the 

fundraising charge. 

• Jeff agreed to lead up the CIP discussion at meetings, and volunteered to help Eileen in 

fundraising efforts for Parks and Rec 

Chairman indicated that he and Dennis will work on the Budget, and will bring to the committee for a 

vote at the next meeting 

• Jeff noted that he would like to see the breakdown of the revolving fund, income/expenses 

Selectman Pike mentioned that a Tuftonboro resident had concerns about the outrigger canoes from a 

business being left on 19 mile beach, and the fact they are not used. As well as the Swim Platform has 

Goose Droppings on it. 

• Jeff Reisner volunteered to send suggestions for deterrent to Dennis 

• Chairman said that he will talk with Dennis and see the use of the outrigger canoe program 

6:45 pm Marc made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Jeff seconded, all were in favor.  

Respectfully Submitted 

-Brandon Woody 


